
Paola Police Department 
805 N. Pearl St. Paola KS 66071 

(913)259-3640 

 

The Take Me Home system is a free database that is maintained by the Paola Police Department and is 
only accessible by law enforcement personnel.  The system includes a picture, demographic information 
and caregiver contacts.  If a person in the Take Me Home system is found alone, an officer can query the 

Take Me Home system by name or by the person’s description to locate the person’s Take Me Home 
enrollment record.  With the information at hand the officer can appropriately assist the person in 

getting them home. 

 

The Paola Police Department is committed to providing the best service to your loved one as we can.  
Any child or adult with a developmental or cognitive disability and may have difficulty communicating 
while lost or in an emergency situation can enroll.  These individuals are at a higher risk for wandering 
and will likely be contacted by an officer.  They can include people with disabilities such as Alzheimer’s, 

Autism, Dementia, Down syndrome, Traumatic Brain Injury, etc. 

 

The Take Me Home program was started by the Pensacola Florida Police Department in 2003.  It was 
produced in conjunction with the Autism Society’s Safe and Sound Initiative in an effort to better serve a 

specific portion of the community and help first responders effectively serve them.   

 

For more information or to enroll, contact Sgt. Ryan Rayzor at the Paola Police Department. 

(913)259-3640 or RRayzor@cityofpaola.com 


